
 
 

Council Meeting  
 

14 December 2021 at 6.30pm 
 

Meeting Postponed 
 
 
Please note that, due to the current situation we have been unable to find a suitable venue that 
enables the Council Meeting to take place safely and within the latest COVID-19 guidelines.  
The Chief Executive has taken the decision to postpone the Council Meeting and a new date 
will be arranged in due course.   For urgent decisions, we will be relying on the emergency 
authority delegated specifically to the Chief Executive in the Scheme of Delegation to Officers 
and following a similar process to the one we put in place at the beginning of the pandemic. 
 
Details of the next ordinary meeting of the Council will be posted on the Craven District Council 
website.   
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
Alice Fox 
E-mail: afox@cravendc.gov.uk,  committees@cravendc.gov.uk  
6th December 2021 
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